
From: Bruce Grieshaber 

To: HOA Board 

RE: January 2024 Report 

 

 

A. Still looking for a Happy Hour volunteer plus Garage Sale Volunteer(s). Juanita Kauffman 

has provided a very comprehensive instruction packet for whoever steps forward. Thanks to 

Eileen Owen for her volunteer “drumbeat” in The Chat! 

 

B. Researched some of the potential costs of “electrifying” our gas powered grounds crew tools.  

 

C. Completed, with President, annual reviews with our independent contractor positions.  

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Bruce Grieshaber 
 

 


